STUDENT BULLETIN

February 27, 1973

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:

Lord, when doubts fill my mind, when my heart is in turmoil, quiet me and give me renewed hope and cheer.

--Psalms 94:19 Living Bible

BOOKSTORE NEWS:

Graduates, please note - only one week to place your order for graduation announcements. Also, there is a big sale table now out. Some items are half price.

STUDENT EMPLOYEES:

Students employed on campus will receive their check for the last pay period by Thursday, March 1.

STUDENT ACCOUNTS:

March 9 is the last day of classes before final examinations. Accounts must be paid prior to that date to be permitted to take finals. Students finding it impossible to meet this deadline for payment must make satisfactory arrangements with the Business Manager prior to March 9. DO NOT DELAY.

JUNIOR-SENIOR SCCIAL:

This Saturday is our Sno-Glo Social, March 3. We are leaving at 11:30 a.m. from Perks to "truck on up" to Ski Acres. If you are planning on going, please sign up on one of the sign-up sheets in Perks, Gray-Beatty or the SUB.

AMATEUR HOUR:

Juniors, if you are interested in serving on a committee for the Amateur Hour, please contact Jim Book, G-404 or Ruth Benson, P-610 immediately.

ROOMMATE NEEDED:

Two girls are looking for one or two more girls as roommates to share expenses in an apartment next quarter. If interested, see Vicki or Karen in Room 300 as soon as possible.

FOR RENT:

One-bedroom unfurnished apartment. Six blocks off campus in a small apartment house. Three other Northwest couples already live there. Contact Reed Tibbetts or call 827-2743.

PIANO PLAYER:

Piano player needed for one night a month (Zion Mission - 2nd Tuesday night). Contact Rf Uhles 827-6166 or 822-5598.

JUNEAU CHILDRENS' HOME:

The Director of the Juneau Childrens' Home (Mr. Schrindle) is here and is available for conference. Sign up in the Administration Building if you are interested in tal ing with him about possible summer internship at the Home.